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13 December 2015 

 

Dear Alan and Andrea,  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and the entire team behind you for your incredible 

support and sponsorship of the J9 World legends team this year. While I would have loved to have been 

there and thanked you in person, it just would not have been the best decision for myself to do the long 

trip again this year.  

My team has kept me up to date on everything and I am humbled by the support you provided the team 

with. This trip would not have been possible if it wasn’t for you, because of you, the team were motivated 

and determined and made one of my dreams come true, winning the title. 

All of our sponsors this year truly went above and beyond and while winning the title is one thing, the 

ultimate dream is to make people stand up against this disease and help find a cure, it is only through 

raising awareness at events such as these that this will become possible. That being said I would like to say 

thank you again, not only for your sponsorship, but for joining in a fight that many turn a blind eye to. 

 

May you have a blessed 2016 and we hope to work with you again next year when we defend our title! 

 

Kindest regard 

 

Joost van der Westhuizen 


